
                               TODAY’S  WORSHIP  ASSISTANTS 

Thank you for remembering to turn off your cell phone!  

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES                                                Last Week’s Attendance:  140 

Serving Next Week — November 27 
10:15 a.m.:   Anita Mitchell;  Bruce Melosh, Rich Ballantine, Dan Haseley, Bill Reardon; Jim Huddle; Eric Forster; Lin-
da Honeycutt; Lisa Krause, Tom Schick;  Nate Forster;  Carla Gearheart and Alex  Leeser;  Russ and Margaret Krause, 
Linda Frixen 
Carmel Place (9:15)  —  Frank DeLoache and Nell Pate 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at  
704-408-9534.  She will return your call as soon as possible. 

Forward Announcement Bulletin submissions to TAaron@livingsaviourlc.org by Thursday at 9:00am 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without the expressed 
written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like images removed from LSLC publica-

tions or  Social Media.                                    ____________________________________________ 

6817 Carmel Road  Charlotte, NC  28226  704-542-3626 

Website:  www.livingsaviourlc.org           E-mail:  lslc@livingsaviourlc.org         

To view live streaming of worship service:  Go to website and click on link at bottom of front page. 

 10:15 

Greeters Jeanne Davis 

Ushers Bruce Melosh, Rich Ballantine, Dan Haseley, Bill Reardon 

Assisting Minister Cathy Lyall 

Communion Servers Chalice:  Laurie Markusen, Kari Proctor 
Tray:  Don Markusen, Moss Hathcock 

Acolytes Collin Quinlan 

Childcare Attendants Carla Gearheart and Becky VanSandt 

Altar Guild Russ and Margaret Krause, Linda Frixen 

Carmel Place (9:15 a.m.) Andrea Abernathy and Sandra Sample 

Sunday, November 20 
Blood Drive                  8:30 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 
G.I.F.T. and Faith Forum                                  9:00 a.m. 
Worship with reception of new members                   10:15 a.m. 
Church Council       Following Worship 
Children’s Choir                        Following Worship 
Jubilate Bells                        Following Worship 
Question and Answer Session     Following Worship 
AA Women’s Meeting                                       6:00 p.m. 
 
Monday, November 21 
Pre-School Thanksgiving Feast                   9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  
Alleluia Ringers     6:00 p.m. 
Choir      7:00 p.m. 
Boy Scouts                                            7:00 p.m.  
 
Tuesday, November 22 
PSAC Thanksgiving Service at Sharon Presbyterian      6:45 p.m. 
Cub Scouts Pack Meeting                       6:45 p.m. 
CAM Lunchmaking      6:30 p.m.  

Wednesday, November 23 
 
Thursday, November 24 
Thanksgiving  Day 
Church Office Closed  
 
Friday, November 25 
Church Office Closed  
 
Saturday, November 26 
                                    
Sunday, November 27 
G.I.F.T. and Faith Forum                         9:00 a.m. 
Worship                                       10:15 a.m. 
Adult Choir               Following Worship 
AA Women’s Meeting                              6:00 p.m. 
                                                     

 

Announcements for the Week of  November 20, 2016  

Last Sunday of End Time 

The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor 

Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music 

        

 

 

Welcome 

Equip 

Send 

Send 

L I V I N G  S A V I O U R  L U T H E R A N  C H U R C H  

God’s Work: 

Our Hands 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP:   We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you.   If this is 
your first time, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you have been here before, welcome 
back! We invite you to leave contact info in the friendship pads, guest cards, or at the welcome cen-
ter. Children are welcome in worship, or we have a nursery downstairs, where Ms. Carla provides lov-
ing care of those up to age 5. Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door directly oppo-
site the entrance doors. We pray this worship will renew and prepare all to go out into God’s world to 
love and serve. 

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given to the glory of God by Marty and Alice Jenkins, in honor of our much 
loved children and grandchildren. 

FAITH FORUMS class for adults begins at 9:00 a.m.  Today we will start a new four week Advent pro-
gram called "The Redemption of Scrooge."  

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS:  Today we joyfully welcome Ray and Sharon Smith into our church family 
at Living Saviour.  They are coming to us from Lutheran Church of The Redeemer in McLean, Virgin-
ia.  We are thankful to God for them and for the decision they have made to join our congrega-
tion.  Please greet them on your way out today. 

GIVE THE GIFT OF LIFE: We are having a blood drive today from 8:30—12:00 p.m. 

 

COMMUNITY THANKSGIVING SERVICE. The Park-Sharon Association of Churches, of which Living Sav-
iour is a part, will celebrate a community Thanksgiving service this Tuesday night, November 22 begin-
ning at 7:00 p.m. Choirs and pastors from all of the participating churches will lead worship. The ser-
vice this year is at Sharon Presbyterian Church, 5201 Sharon Rd. Come and celebrate the goodness of 
our generous God at this special service. It is good to give thanks to the Lord! 

2016 THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE Today is the last day to donate food items for the Thanksgiving 
Backpack food drive for Smithfield students.  We are providing food for 12 families for the school 
break.  Deliveries will be made on Monday, November 21.  Thank you for your support!  You can be 
assured that these families are very thankful for our gift. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED November 24/25 for Thanksgiving 

  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God by Jerry and Tissie Littlejohn, in hon-
or of our children and grandchildren. 

  

CHURCH DINNER NIGHT OUT will be enjoyed on August 15, 6:30 p.m. at Six Pence Pub in Bax-
ter Town Center = 993 Market Street, Fort Mill, S.C.  All are invited to come for good food and con-
versation.  A sign-up sheet is on the kiosk in the fellowship hall.   Please plan to join us!  For more 
information, please contact John and Pam Williams at jfwilliams7200@aol.com. 

  

SUNDAY SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT:  We are looking for a new Sunday School Superinten-
dent, beginning in September.  If you are interested in serving Living Saviour’s Christian Education 
ministry in this valuable leadership role, please contact John Williams at 
john.williams@carolinashealthcare.org.  Thank you. 
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ADVENT BEGINS ON SUNDAY NOVEMBER 27. Advent is a time to spend with the faith community and 
the Lord learning and tending to the things of faith. An optional devotional book Why This Jubilee? By 
Rev. James Howell Is available through on-line retailers and will be used as the basis of Advent mid-
week worship; it can enhance your worship, but it is not necessary to purchase to be part of our Tues-
day evening or Wed. daytime worship. 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT & RECEPTION: December 4 at 3:00 PM. Living Saviour choirs, ringers, accompa-
nied by orchestra and organ present music of the season. Invite friends, family and neighbors to this 
very popular and well-attended event. The concert is a great opportunity for you 
to share your church with others. Admission is free. A free-will offering will be 
received for a charitable cause. Childcare provided. There will be a reception fol-
lowing the concert. Please sign up in the fellowship hall to bring food or help to 
set up, clean up, or serve. All help is needed and welcome! 

THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY SPONSORED BY WOMEN OF THE ELCA WILL BE HELD ON THURS-
DAY, DEC. 8, beginning at 7:00 at the home of Caren Ballantine. This is a fellowship event open to all 
women of the congregation and is a lovely way to share the Christmas spirit with others! Our tradition 
includes a Christmas tree ornament exchange, so bring a wrapped ornament to take part in the fun. If 
your schedule permits, please bring an appetizer or sweet treat to share. Caren will provide coffee, 
soft drinks and apple cider. If wine or another beverage is your preference, please feel free to bring 
your favorite with you. We will take up an offering to help with the support of the young girl we spon-
sor in India, Sweata Kumari, and her family. This is also a good time to bring a gift and reveal yourself 
to your Prayer Partner! Caren's address is 7928 Covey Chase Dr., Charlotte, 28210. 

 

FAITH LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES (9 to 10 a.m.)  

G.I.F.T. multi-generation/age, interactive educational experience for all ages, Old Testament stories, Russell 
Hinson, leader, meets in the Fellowship Hall  

High School Conversation Class meets each week to discuss topics relative to the week’s news. Grades 9-12, 
Andrew Thom, leader, meets in the Education Wing, HS room # 1 

FAITH FORUMS:  Faith Forums class will meet at 9:00 a.m.  We will study "The Redemption of Scrooge."  

CHRISTMAS CARE-A-THON IS HERE! 
TODAY – Pick up stockings today to get your first choice [age and gender].  

NOVEMBER 27 – Last day to pick up stockings to fill. 
DECEMBER 4 – Deadline to return filled stockings.  

WHY? - For 10+ years, Living Saviour has filled Christmas stockings in part-
nership with the Salvation Army of Greater Charlotte’s efforts to assist low-income 
families. Last year, the Salvation Army distributed stockings to 12,000+ kids, includ-
ing 200+ kids at the Center of Hope homeless shelter.  For many, that was all they 
got for Christmas!  LSLC gave stockings, joy and hope to 352 of those kids. Thank 

you for your continued generosity. 
SEE DISPLAY FOR STOCKING STUFFER GUIDELINES. (NO CANDY OR NUTS) 

Advent begins on Sunday November 27. Advent is a time to spend with the faith community and the Lord learning and 
tending to the things of faith. An optional devotional book Why This Jubilee? By Rev. James Howell Is available through 
on-line retailers and will be used as the basis of Advent mid-week worship; it can enhance your worship, but it is not nec-
essary to purchase to be part of our Tuesday evening or Wed. daytime worship. 

Renewal Team meets at 6:30 on Tuesday Nov. 15. 

WE ARE BUILDING, BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM: A Love Story; that is our 2017 Stewardship Appeal 
theme, and you have been and continue to build God’s kingdom here on Carmel Road. We give re-
sources to provide for the future, you are invited to consider how you will respond financially to God’s 
gifts of grace and mercy.  A letter, brochure, and an intent card should have come to your mailbox in-
viting you to consider your generous response to God’s gracious gifts and how you will help BUILD 
God’s Kingdom in 2017. Together we welcome, equip and serve to tell the story of God’s love here and 
now.  

 
CAM LUNCHES Living Saviour volunteers will be making sandwiches and bagging 
lunches for Crisis Assistance Ministry on Tuesday November 22 from 9am-12noon. 
We start making lunches at the church and then drive to deliver these to families 
working with counselors at Crisis Assistance. Come join us! We have fun and help 
our brothers and sisters as well! 

 

NOTICE OF CONGREGATIONAL MEETING RE: MORTGAGE REFINANCE 
Your Church Council is pleased to announce a Congregational Meeting on Sunday, December 4, 2016 
in the Fellowship Hall after the 10:15 am service for each Member to vote on a Mortgage Refinance 
Proposal by BB&T Bank.    An e-mail blast will be sent to all Members this week with a copy of the 
Letter of Commitment from BB&T.  Please carefully consider this refinance opportunity.  There will be 
two questions and answer sessions to respond to any concerns you may have following worship  today 
and on November 27, 2016 after the 10:15 Service in the Fellowship Hall. Please send any questions 
via email to Linda Lyle at llyle@carolina.rr.com or call 704-604-2013 prior to the Q&A sessions.  
 
OUR ROOM IN THE INN SHELTER MINISTRY WILL BEGIN SUNDAY, DEC. 11. First, many heartfelt 
thanks to Mike & Laura Michael, Alice Jenkins & Chuck Moore, David & Nancy Nein and Frank De-
Loache & Caren Ballantine for serving as overnight host teams during the very busy holiday season! 
Our dilemma is that, due to health concerns and work obligations, we have three vacancies in our 
overnight host list this year. This means we very likely will have to cut down on the 
number of nights we are able to serve our homeless neighbors. If you might be willing 
to serve as an overnight host, your help is urgently needed. If your Monday morning 
work schedule is the obstacle, we can switch to a Friday evening shelter timeframe. 
On Sunday, Dec. 4, Alice Jenkins will be recruiting meal providers for the January 
through March Shelter dates and she will also answer any questions and accept any 
new volunteers to alleviate the critical juncture we find ourselves in.  

 

 Festival Choir– For those who would like to sing for special ser-
vices, such as Advent Season, Christmas concert, Easter and 
Reformation Sunday. 

 DO YOU HAVE A  MUSICAL TALENT THAT YOU’D LIKE TO SHARE IN WORSHIP If you have not 
had the opportunity to offer praise by using your talent in worship please speak to Don Huff. 
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